
Specific Recommendations of District Forest Officer 
The proposal FP/TR/Approach/148082/2021 for diversion of 0.63535 ha of forest land for 

development of approach read towards Sabroom Railway station form ICP Sabroom under South District 

Forest Oficer, South Tripura.

The damage to the forest during widening of the road and transportation of materials should be 

minimal and also without affecting the adjacent patches of plantation. 

1. The user agency should provide income Generation Activities for livelihood of nearby villagers. 

2. Parts of the area proposed for diversion are prone to soil erosion so if needed the user agency 

should bear the expenditure incurred for soil stabilization measures and also to avoid the soil 

erosion and landslides during construction. 
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